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Date:  June 1, 2023 

To:  Applicants to the Secondary Education Program (BEd and PBCSE). 

From:  Kirsten Mawyer, Director 

Subject: Required interview week of October 9th or 16th, 2023 

Aloha, Applicants! We welcome your application to the Secondary Education Program, Spring 2024. 

Interviews are required of all eligible applicants. All applicants must use Mākālei to submit a complete 
online application by the deadline. If you have any questions about the admission requirements, 
please contact OSAS at 808-956-7915. 

Applicants must submit a complete application by the application deadline (September 1 for priority 
consideration & October 1 for regular consideration) in order to be eligible for an interview.  

Applicants who submit a complete application by September 1st or October 1st will be contacted to 
schedule an interview during the weeks of October 9th or 16th. Interviews will be held online. Applicants 
will be provided with a link to the online portal prior to the interview.  

Applicants with any learning, physical, psychiatric or other documented disabilities who need special 
accommodations for the interview should contact Kokua Services at: 
http://www.hawaii.edu/kokua/services.htm 
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